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Principal’s Message:  Hello, loved ones, guardians, and supporters of Deroche Elementary:  This week, 
Deroche saw numerous supporters return and supports continue throughout the building. On Tuesday, Ms. Pruim and 

Mrs. Beth continued to host students in Sewing Club with many students diligently working on their own pair of pajama 
shorts. On Thursday, Constable Robinson read to our intermediate classes during the It’s a Crime not to Read program. 
In addition, Ms. Nicole and ICY hosted our third parents and guardian coffee talk which focused on “Spring Break 

Success”. Twice a week, Mrs. Lisa continues to support grade 1-6 students with our weekly Literacy in Motion one-on-
one reading programing and weekly book club at lunch.  
 

Thursday, at Heritage Park Middle School, brought the end of the Volleyball season for our Grade 4-6s players. The team 
won 5 out of 7 games for a 2nd Place finish out of 16 teams; the best result in Deroche’s history! They also were awarded 

The “Michael Abercrombie Sportsmanship Trophy” for displaying respect, kindness and perseverance throughout all 7 
games.  Congratulations to our students who represented Deroche with such pride and sportsmanship and a special 
thanks to our coaches, Mrs. Macmillan, Mrs. Laughlin, Ms Sadie and Mrs. Takhar and the many parents who cheered 

students on! In addition, I’d like to offer many thanks to parents, Violet Thompson  
and Chrystal McCallum who facilitated Friday practices for our students. Finally,  
I’d like to welcome Ms. Sadie back to the building as she continues to support  

the Deroche community as our Indigenous Liaison Worker on Wednesdays and  
Thursdays. 
 

Next Tuesday, will see our staff take on grade 4-6 students in a season-end  
volleyball game. Grade 6 students will be hosting a by donation Popcorn Day  

for students Thursday. A reminder that there is no school on Friday, the 15th  
and Spring Break will begin the following week until Tuesday April 2nd.  
We look forward to welcoming students back on Wednesday, April 3rd! 

Best wishes for a restful weekend to all our Deroche families and community,  
                                                 

                                                  Ms. Hennessey - Principal         

Dates To Remember 
 

Mar 12 Staff vs students  V-ball  

Mar 12 Dental Program pm 

Mar 14 Popcorn Day 

Mar 15 Non-Instructional Day 

Mar 18 Mar 18-Apr 2 Spring Break 
Apr 3 School Reopens 

Apr 5 PAC Meeting at 2:30 pm 
Apr 9 Dental Program pm 

Apr 11 It’s A Crime not to Read 

Apr 19 Half Day-11:00 Dismissal 
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